
Monthly Ally Spotlight

Community Allies 
in Housing

Since 1997, the Montgomery County Partners
for Home Ownership (MCPHO), has been a

voluntary coalition of public agencies, non-profit
organizations, local banks, mortgage companies,

real estate agencies and other housing related
businesses. MCPHO is dedicated to educating the

public about homeownership.

Community Allies in Housing are organizations
whose programs serve to make housing available
and affordable for individuals in need of support

for this basic human need. 
 

Each month in 2023, Tri-County Suburban
REALTORS® will spotlight a Community Ally.


